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WHAT’S COMING UP IN THE NEXT FORTNIGHT: 
 
Friday May 31  4EM & 4MA excursion to Mount Ainslie and Blundell’s Farmhouse 
Saturday June 1 High School Eisteddfod, Llewelyn Hall, 4 – 6pm 
Monday June 3 SSACT Primary Cross Country Carnival 
Tuesday June 4 High School Tour 9.30am 

ANU Maths Day – Senior College  
   PARTY programme, Canberra Hospital, Year 10 
   Year 6 excursion to Parliament House 
Wednesday June 5 Early Childhood Tour 9.30am 
   Bell Shakespeare Company Workshop, Years 9 & 10 Drama 
Thursday June 6 Primary School Tour 9.30am 
Monday June 10  Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 
Tuesday June 11 Senior College AST practice 
   MEIACT Session “Anybody’s Cool” – Year 8 
   Lantern Making Workshop 2pm 
Wednesday June 12 Senior College AST practice 
   SSACT 12 & Under & 13 & Over Cross Country Championship 
   MEIACT Session “Anybody’s Cool” – Year 7 
   EC Winter Festival Parent Meeting – Tracy Lewis 
Friday June 14  Class 3 Community Market 
Sunday June 16 Lantern Making Workshop 9 – 11am 
 
 
** THIS TERM’S WORKING BEE WILL TAKE PLACE ON JUNE 15** 
The jobs conducted at the working bee will be many and varied, however please note that all 
will be of a physical nature.  Morning tea and lunch will be supplied for those people who are 
attending all day. We are also looking for ten people to cook for the working bee: please 
register at working.bee@oranaschool.com if you are interested in this role. Community hours 
will be given to parents who would like to bake and prepare food for the day. If you would like 
to register to participate in the working bee, or have any questions regarding any aspect of 
the working bee please email working.bee@oranaschool.com 
PLEASE REGISTER ASAP IF YOU INTEND TO COME. Please note that whilst we are happy for children to 
attend we ask that infants and small children be cared for at home. 
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2020 JAPAN TRIP INFORMATION EVENING MONDAY, 17 JUNE 2019 6:30-7:30PM, SRC IT 
LAB 
We are pleased to announce that we will have a 2020 Japan Trip, next April. 
Our first information night will be held on Monday June 17th 6.30pm-7.30pm in SRC IT Lab. 
We will cover our itinerary (possible destinations), the application process and the estimated 
cost. 
If your child is interested in participating in this trip please come along with your child to this 
information session. 
This is open for current Japanese students in Classes 8-11 (available for 2020 Class 9 -12 
Japanese students). 
Regards, 
Fumi and Yukiko 
 
THE WINTER FESTIVAL APPROACHES! 
Term two sees us approaching the turning point of the year. To celebrate the solstice, Orana 
stages the Winter Festival. The festival, held on 21st June, is a chance for the whole school 
community to come together to see in the return of the longer days. This year class seven 
would like to invite YOU to be involved! 
We will be running lantern making workshops for adults before the big night. If you have 
either made a lantern at a workshop, or constructed your own one at home, we invite you to 
be a part of the magic of the grand ‘spiral walk’ that will take place on the lower oval. 
We will also be performing a spectacular fire ceremony that requires a contingent of 
drummers. If you can hold a beat, whether beginner or advanced, we’d love you to come to 
the drummer’s rehearsal and then join in the spirit of participation on the night. 
 
LANTERN WORKSHOPS (7MT CLASSROOMS) 
Tuesday 11th June anytime from 2pm-4pm. 
Sunday 16th June 9-11am. 
DRUMMERS’ WORKSHOP (7MT CLASSROOMS) 
Thursday 20th June 3:20pm  
*If you can’t make that time but would still like to be a 
part of the drumming on the night, please RSVP either 
Michael.thompson@oranaschool.com or 
khia.atkins@oranaschool.com to register. 
 
THANK YOU… 
Thank you to everyone who supported the book sale last week.  It was at times fast and 
furious so I thank everyone for their patience.  We earned a tidy sum, which will see even 
more new books in our library as a result. Special Thanks to Ange, Kristen, Rosa, Manon, 
Mathilda, Mila and Jason for all their work in set up and pack up.  
Cheryl.  
 
ORANA IS NOW ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM! 
Please head over to our page and follow us if you can – and help to raise awareness of our 
beautiful school! 
https://www.instagram.com/oranaschool 
www.facebook.com/oranasteinerschool 
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AROUND THE SCHOOL THIS WEEK… 

           
Class 3 finished their dolls and invited them to a picnic.   Class 5 cooked damper. 
 

    
The whole school attended a Reconciliation Day Assembly. 

 
 
VISIT THE SCHOOL SHOP FOR WINTER WARMIES! 
Feeling the winter chill? Visit the school shop for some great winter warming ideas:  

• Keep your young-un warm in the playground with our range of colourful fleecy 
jumpers with the school logo.  

• Grab some of the Real Chai Company’s spiced chai for a warm cuppa on a cold day.  
• If your skin is feeling dry and scaly, moisturising lotion bars are the perfect remedy.  
• Handmade Nimbin candles will lighten up your cold winter nights.  
• Natural cold and flu balms and remedies will help you recover from those nasty 

bugs.  
• Knit some brightly coloured pure wool into something deliciously cosy.  

 
And there’s so much more! Drop in and see us at the shop  
 

     
 
WOULD YOU LIKE AN EASY WAY TO ORDER YOUR PANTRY ITEMS AND SUPPORT THE P&F 
COMMUNITY?  
The P&F Shop runs a wholefood buying group that orders monthly. Organic and natural 
pantry staples, nuts, seeds and cleaning products. Wholesale prices with 10% profit going to 
the P&F to raise funds to support the School community and our children.  
If you are interested, please email Bonnie at oranaschoolshop@outlook.com  to be added as 
a member and receive login details.  
All orders are placed and paid for online then collected from school when delivered. 
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ADS: 
Parents within our school community are able to advertise in our newsletter.  The cost of advertising is 
$5 for 5 or 6 lines of text.  If you would like to use this opportunity please email your text through to 
info@oranaschool.com and pay for the ad at the Finance Office. 
 
SUBARU FORESTER XS 2004 $3800 O.N.O 

Manual 5 speed. One owner - full log book. 
Metallic grey/silver 
222,552 kms 
ACT rego until 13 July 2019 
Full specs for this car at 
https://www.carsguide.com.au/subaru/forester/price/2004/xs 

Car has all features of XS model. Additional items are: tinted windows, cargo barrier & tow 
ball.  
Call Audrey on 0437 673 431 or Audrey or Luis on 6287 3000 

ARGENTINE TANGO CLASSES….. AT OVERTURE HALL! 
Have you ever dreamed of learning to dance the tango?.....  Now you can, through a series of 
uplifting classes specifically designed for beginners with little, or no, Argentine Tango 

experience. 
You’ll learn the fundamental 
steps and etiquette of 
tango.  You’ll improve your skills 
at connecting deeply and 
engaging in respectful 
partnerships.  You’ll get to know, 
and appreciate, the unique 
beauty and joy of dancing 
together in harmony. 

Classes are held on Monday and Thursday evenings at Overture Hall.  A new term of classes is 
commencing on Monday 3 June 2019.  Cost $180 (for 9 classes) but if you mention ORANA 
you’ll receive a $50 discount – available for this term only. 
A free taster class is also being offered on Sunday afternoon, 2 June 2019. 
Couples and singles are welcome.  Singles do not need a partner to attend. 
For further information and bookings please visit www.moondancetango.com or contact Den 
(Orana’s friendly Caretaker) on 0449567255. 
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